

Granite-State-Chapter of Victory Motorcycle Club Meeting Notes

October Meeting Minutes

Meeting Date: Oct. 8, 2018

President: Ed Glavin

Secretary: Kathy Poole

Location: Blakes, Manchester NH

Ride Coordinator: Elgie Goodwin

Membership Committee: Bill Price

Treasurer: Dennis Ledger

Member in Attendance:

Kathy Poole Elgie Goodwin Carl Cicchetto Rosemary Goodwin
Paul Johnson Darlene Johnson Alan Buttrick Barbara Buttrick

Rick Poole Ed Glavin Sally Galvin

Meeting opened at 7:37 pm

Minutes: Sept. meetings read by Kathy and accepted by all.

Financial Report: No financial report, Dennis was not in attendance, Darlene did file a final Rally Statement. \$3,642.72 with \$43 and \$200 still owed, of this \$3,000 was and one gift card \$25.00 given to David's house.

New Business:

Mom's in Lancaster is having grand opening on Saturday Oct. 13 parade at 11:00 am, If anyone wants to go let Paul know.

VMC has elections open and Chuck wants us to vote for Mike Riddle and Jim Roshar, please visit website to do your voting. Our own elections will be in March all positions are open if you are interested in running please see Ed.

Annual banquet will be held this year at Rob and Lorraine Andrade's home, pot luck everyone should bring a dish to share, the plan is for Nov. 17,2018. 2:00 pm 53 West St, Westford MA 01886 – Pot luck Darlene took notes on who will bring what and will send to Lorraine. We decided to do a Yankee Swap this year instead of penny sale. If you want to participate bring a wrapped \$20.00 item, Paul said no to re-gifting.

Old Business:

The Rally totals final financial report was submitted by Darlene.

Paul will be doing rides on Sunday anyone wanted to join him watch Facebook for updates. Post on Facebook if you are doing a ride and want to invite others.

Paul and others suggested we find out who is really register as a member of the club and sending out email or calls to others to see if they would like to stay members and find out if we move meeting nights sometimes may help get more members attend meetings. Ask question on how we can improve the club. The January meeting will used to work on this and Bill will be contacted to get a complete list.

January meeting will be at Elgie and Rosemary Goodwin's home in Loudon on **Sunday Jan 13, 19** 1-4 pm. more info to come on the menu, we will all bring items.

Meeting closed at 8:13 PM